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SPORTS MEDICINE GROUP, PC

A Legacy of Excellence

For more than Forty years the physicians oF 
Manhattan Orthopedic & Sports Medicine 
Group have served the New York community, 
providing patients with the utmost care, 
compassion and expertise. Our highly 
respected, board-certified physicians have 
been trained in all aspects of orthopedics. 
They have completed specialty fellowship 
training in sports medicine; arthroscopic 
and reconstructive knee, shoulder and hip 
surgery; total knee and hip replacement 
surgery; hand and upper extremity surgery; 
spine surgery; and minimally invasive surgery 
of all kinds. Our physicians are affiliated 
with Mount Sinai Hospital and hold faculty 
appointments at The Mount Sinai Hospital 
School of Medicine.
At Manhattan Orthopedic & Sports 
Medicine Group, there is no problem too 
small or too large. Our doctors are as 
comfortable treating a sprain as they are 
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performing complex surgery. We go out 
of our way to see patients promptly, often 
on a same-day basis. We work as a closely-
knit team, matching each individual with 
the appropriate physician. Our support 
staff is admired for their friendly and  
efficient manner.
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